
Hello Mill Creek. It is Monday, September 29th. 
 
The Annual Hispanic Heritage Fiesta Luncheon will be held during your lunch on Thursday, Oct. 
9th. 
 
Mexican Bingo will be played in Mrs. Hill’s Room 125 during your lunch on Thursday, Oct. 2nd. 
 
Check out the PROS shop video.  Look in your email for a note from Ms. V.  
 
Do you love video games? Join Mill Creek’s Video Game & E-Sports Club! The club will be on 
Tuesdays from 2:30–4:00 PM and will begin October 21st. Mr. Paul is the advisor for this club. Sign 
up on the Panthers Google Classroom  if interested! 
 
Reminder - Girls Club will be meeting in the Cafeteria Tuesday from 7:30 - 8:00 am. Attendance will 
take place and be forwarded to the office.  
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


